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January 9th, 2019 

RE: Littelfuse 95634-01 Obsolescence Notification 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Littelfuse Inc., as the leading provider of total circuit protection solutions, with a global 

commitment to providing the highest quality products, regrets to notify you that due to an unforeseen 

circumstance with a key supply chain partner, part number 95634-01 is being made obsolete. This is a 

very mature product that has seen sharply declining volumes in recent years, and as such, one of our 

suppliers will no longer make the components necessary for Littelfuse to continue production. 

We apologize for a lack of advance notification, but due to the nature of the interruption, this 

obsolescence is effective immediately. Limited quantities of this part are currently in stock and 

available for purchase, while supplies last. Unfortunately, Littelfuse is unable to offer alternative 

products as effective replacements for these parts. Please contact your local Littelfuse representative 

with any additional questions. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 
Zacke Naughton 

Global Product Manager 

Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 


